
4th Grade enthusiastically shared their animal research projects this week! 
American Prep-West Valley 1: 801-839-3613 / Website @ https://westvalley1.americanprep.org/ 

Calendar 
● Every Wednesday  4-6 “Show-What-You-Know” assembly @ 8:15 Parents are always welcome! 
● Every Thursday   K-3 “Show-What-You-Know” assembly @ 8:15 Parents are always welcome! 
● Most Fridays   Friday Clubs: Pickup at 4:30 p.m. 
● Tuesday/Thursdays 8:30 am/6:30 pm. School tours and new student assessments by appointment 
 
Friday, March 29  End of Term 4 – Report cards come home 
April 1-5  No School - Spring Break 
Monday, April 8  Welcome back to school!  Term 5 begins 
Tuesday, April 9  Parent Empowerment Zoom – Topic: Resilience 
Thursday, April 11  3rd Grade “We Are Amazing” Performance @ 6:00pm 
Friday, April 12  Spirit Wear Friday! 
Tuesday, April 16  K-3 Field Trips 
Tuesday, April 16  WV1 Land Trust Meeting @ 8:00 am. 
Tuesday, April 16  Freedom’s Light Elementary Constitution Bee 
Tuesday, April 23  4-6 Field Trips 
Friday, April 26  Midterm Work Deadline 
Friday, April 26  All Campus Art Show @ WV2 5-7pm 
Saturday, April 27  All Campus Art Show @ WV2 10-12 noon 
Tuesday, April 30  Sistema Final Concert @ 6pm 
 
March Builder Theme:   
I am a Builder when I believe in my ability to succeed and am willing to try. 
There is almost nothing that can keep us from success when we have an underlying belief that we truly can succeed 
and we are willing to try—and try again and again.  That willingness to try is a builder attribute that 
will open the doors to a life that is full of possibility, adventure and new experiences.  It is normal to 
feel nervous or even a little fearful when we are trying something that we’ve never done before—or 
tackling a challenge that is difficult—but being willing to try gets us through that!  I am a Builder 
when I believe in my ability to succeed and am willing to try! Check out the video from the 
Character Development team on this month’s theme!  https://vimeo.com/906470969/c3ff202dfb 
 
2024-2025 Urgent Enrollment Need Across the District – Can you Spread the Word? 
Hello American Prep families!  We have a special request to make of all our parents and staff.  This year is the last 
year we will receive the federal funding that we have received since COVID.  This means that we will be faced with 
cutting programs or staff positions UNLESS we can add students to our schools.  We prefer to add students!   
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Urgent Enrollment Need continued… 
But to do this, we need your help!  Over 90% of our new 
students hear about our school through friends or family 
members.  This means that YOU are our BEST 
AMBASSADORS!  We have opened new classes at our 
schools for next year and need to increase enrollment by 300 
students district-wide.  We currently have about 5,000 
students and we need 5,300 in order to keep our programs in 
place.  Today we sent home a flyer with your child.  Please 
take a picture of it and send it to as many people as you 
can.  The flyer is also attached to today’s newsletter. 
Campuses will be holding evening open houses after spring 
break.  The flyer has a QR code that lists the Open House 
dates, times and addresses.   

 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP  
IN BRINGING APA TO  

300 MORE LUCKY STUDENTS! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOLLOW UP ON A COUPLE ITEMS FROM YOUR TERM 4 CHECKLIST!   
Important Things that Need Your Attention! 

 
Annual Parent Surveys!  As of 7:27 am on Friday, March 29, our campus had 96.86% surveys 
completed, 12 classes and 3 grades (6th, 2nd and Kindergarten) had a full 100% participation!  Update @ 
9:20am. 97% and now 4 grades have a full 100% participation.  Good job 3rd grade!  WOW!  Thank you, 
parents for sharing your valuable feedback. Survey window closes at the end of the day on March 29. 

 
Order Your Yearbook Online – Early bird price through March 31 is $25!   
Sales are open for our beautiful 2023-2024 yearbooks.  The yearbook has been submitted to the printer—and the 
books will be delivered to us in late May.  Students will receive and enjoy signing each other’s yearbooks on 
Tuesday, May 28!  The “early bird” price through the end of March is $25.  After that date, they will cost 
$30.  These are ordered online at purchaseyearbook.com with our campus code:  APAWV1YB24  
 
Fingerprinting Done-Ready to Volunteer as a Chaperone!  Just a reminder of the mandatory 
fingerprinting process required by the state of Utah for chaperones and other volunteers 
working with students (this could be at school events, as chaperones on field trips, during 
after school clubs, or other time spent in a supervisory capacity with students.)   
For example, if you hope to volunteer as a chaperone for April field trips, you need to make 
an appointment to get this done using this link: SIGN UP HERE!  Fingerprinting is being 
done at the West Valley 2 campus and at the district offices in Draper.   
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Brenna Fontaine at bfontaine@apamail.org. 

 
 
 



Breakfast!  We have had two successful weeks with our new breakfast program.  If you would like to participate, order 
online the same way you order school lunches.  https://apalunch.h1.hotlunchonline.net/ 
Cost: $1.50 
Cost for students who qualify for free or reduced price meals--$0.00 
Sample Menus – the following main items will be rotated, along with a variety of fruit  
and vegetables. 

• Muffin & fruit, with a choice of baby carrots, vegetable, white milk 
• Yogurt, wheat crackers, & fruit, with a choice of baby carrots, vegetable, white milk 
• Cheese stick, graham crackers, & fruit, with a choice of baby carrots, vegetable, white milk 
• Bagel, cream cheese, & fruit, with a choice of baby carrots, vegetable, white milk 

 
Gluten free – Yogurt, cheese stick, & fruit, with a choice of baby carrots, vegetable, white milk 
Dairy free – Hummus, Fritos, & fruit, with a choice of baby carrots, vegetable, white milk 
 
FSO (Family/School Organization) Corner  
If you have any questions about volunteering, please contact us!   
FSO Leadership: Celeste Lopez, Madison Parsons  - wv1fso@apamail.org 
 
Do you have volunteer and donation hours to report? (Included every week)  
Use this link to report them. It is also included on the back of the carpool label. Please include 
your Family/Carpool #. 
https://forms.gle/WEMFz3JjkSc535Lb8 

  
 
 
 

 


